Smith Holly

From: Rolando Rodriguez <juanyrolando@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 3:04 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: HB 2705, HB 2706, HB 2707

Thanks to geography and sparse population, clean water is still readily available to all of Oregon’s residents and
visitors. To safeguard this natural resource for our children and future generations, we must learn from the
irrefutable witness California offers us.

The vital importance of accounting for water resources, water use and abuse, and water management must become
a priority for residents and visitors, and especially for legislators.

Please support HB 2705: Measure our water use.HB 2706: Ensure stable funding for critical management
services.HB 2707: Identify where and how much groundwater is available.

Thank you,
Rolando Rodriguez.
97465-1277



